
Hi there   
I do not fill forms in so will not fill in your online form. However I do have strong views on 
this as do many others. 
 
Many, who just want convenience will gladly say paying by card is easier, generally 
those are the people that are completely unaware of the intent to bring in cbcd's, or the 
implications of such a thing. Many like myself have great concerns regarding cbcd's and 
a cashless society. 
 Hopefully the deputies will support those  however small or large a number of people 
that wish cash to remain. They have just as much rights as anyone else  and it definitely 
should not be a case of deciding to go cashless just because there are a majority who 
are lazy or not interested in looking in the the implications. 
Thank you for your time. 
Jayne Cullen 
 


